
Postal Employees 25 Year Club 
(A Council of the Terra Nova Chapter Heritage Club) 

 

Minutes of meeting held at the Royal Canadian Legion, Blackmarsh Rd. on 

January 25
th

, 2023. 

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted on a motion by El 

Holmes and seconded by Eric Penney. 
  
The following were in attendance: 

 

B. Coultas         J. Mackey        W. Murphy         D. Roche 

E. Holmes         B. Marshall       J. O`Toole         G. Sheehan 

D. Leaman        T. McCarthy     E. Penney           R. Wells 

 

SICK REPORT 

 
Sid Wiseman. 

We wish him a speedy recovery. 

 

BEREAVEMENT REPORT 
 

There were none reported at this time. 
 

RETIREMENT 
 

Greg Bolger           Kimberly Friend                Mary Paulette Walsh 

Jesse Elms             Genevieve Jan O`Grady 

We wish them all a happy and healthy future. 
 

 

TREASURER’S REPORT 

 
President Holmes presented the financial report which was adopted on a 

motion by El and seconded by Joe Mackey. 

 

 

 
 



NEW BUSINESS 

 
El then thanked all those who helped with the Harvey`s Calendars (see 

attached). He also thanked those who helped with the Santa Letters. 

El suggested that with the rising costs of meeting rooms, maybe we could 

schedule our meetings for every other month ie, January, March, May, 

September, and November. Some discussion followed with El making it a 

motion, seconded by Eric Penney and carried. 

El then asked the membership if anyone has a suggestion for a good place to 

do the Harvey`s Calendars in light of some of the problems experienced this 

year. Discussion followed with the majority feeling that we should stick with 

the Legion (but not on a Monday). 

 

Finally it was agreed to hold all meetings (other than luncheon meetings) at 

2:00pm.  
 

The meeting adjourned at 2:35pm on a motion by Eric Penney. 

 

Please note there is no February meeting. Our next meeting 

is scheduled for March 29th, 2023 at 12:30 pm. at the 

Legion. This is our Jiggs Dinner meeting.  
 

Please confirm your attendance by March 22
nd

, 2023 by calling Wayne 

Murphy at 364-1263 or El Holmes at 753-4231. 
 

 

 

 

 

Wayne Murphy, 

Secretary 
 

 

 


